
Dear Chaffey College Students: 
 
While there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 at Chaffey College, due to recent and 
escalating developments in our surrounding communities, Chaffey College will be extending 
spring break from March 16-27. All classes will be CANCELED during that time. 
 
On March 30, 2020, nearly all Chaffey College classes will be taught in an online format. Any 
class switched to online format will no longer be held on campus. Please look for an email from 
your instructors by March 27 with specific information on your classes and next steps. 
 
In addition, Student Support Services is transitioning many services online, including 
Admissions, Financial Aid and Counseling. More information will be sent to you via email on 
how to access these resources. 
 
The campus will remain open and any need for services can be accessed by phone or email as 
well. Please visit this link for directory information.  
 
We will continue teaching courses online for as long as needed.  The situation with COVID-19 is 
dynamic, and the College has a responsibility to act in accordance with state and federal 
guidelines that support the health of students, faculty, and staff.  As the situation evolves, more 
information will be distributed about changes. 
 
Additional information regarding Chaffey College’s COVID-19 response efforts may be found at 
www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus as well as social media accounts. 
 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/chaffeycollege  
Twitter: www.twitter.com/chaffeycollege 
 
Thank you, 
 
Henry D. Shannon, Ph.D. 
Superintendent/President 

 
 
 

https://chaffeycollege.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A168A14A1176
https://chaffeycollege.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A168A14A1177
https://chaffeycollege.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A168A14A1178
https://chaffeycollege.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A168A14A1179

